

Scalford Road, Melton Mowbray Leicestershire LE13 1LH

T: 01664 565901 F: 01664 480251 ask@johnferneley.org

Executive Headteacher:
Mrs C. Stansfield, BA, MA, PGCE, NPQH

8th November 2021

Dear Parents/Guardians,

I am writing to make you aware that John Ferneley College will be supporting BBC Children in Need on **Friday** 19th November 2021.

Staff and students are invited to wear an item of spotty clothing with a suggested donation of £1 which will all go straight to the charity; this money will be collected in tutor time. We encourage as many students and staff as possible to show their support for this fabulous charity which does so much to support young people and their families.

Students may come into school on **Friday 19<sup>th</sup> November** wearing something spotty alongside their usual school uniform (*for example: spotty socks, spotty hair tie/bows/headband, spotty badge, spotty wrist band, spotty jumper – please note this jumper must be worn underneath their school blazer*). To note, this is not a non-school uniform day.

The Enterprise Club are also, very kindly, going to be arranging a cake sale on this day. Please ensure your child has a little extra cash so that they can buy a cake. These will be on sale in the Enterprise Zone at breaktime.

If you have any queries about the above, please do not hesitate to get in touch via email below.

Judith Johnson Assistant Headteacher – Personal Development

